(oGm0 KERR-MCGEE c9080 71N

T 110 N MARIENFELD. SUITE 200 e MIDLAND. TEXAS 79701

September 1, 1992

FHCNE

92 588-700C

Ms. Dianna K. Fairhurst ng,flx
State of New Mexico rodee
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

0il Conservation Division SEP 31962
Aztec District Office B
1000 Rio Brazos Road OIL CON, I
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 \DlST. 2

Re: Temporarily Abandoned Wells
Hargis #1, G-33-30N-12W

Dear Ms. Fairhurst:

In response to your letter of August 10, 1992, please be
advised Kerr-McGee is not the operator of the above referenced well
as of January 1, 1991. The current operator is Thomas A. Dugan
and he can be contacted at P. 0. Box 420, Farmington, New Mexico
87499, phone number 505 325-1821.

Sincerely,

L

Jerry Ann Inman
Engineering Clerk
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